
INFORMATIONAL MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors         October 17, 2002
Federal Crop Insurance Corporation

FROM: Keith Collins   /s/ Keith Collins
Chairman, Board of Directors

SUBJECT: Agricultural Conservation Innovation Center's Withdrawal of its
Modifications to the Nutrient Best Management Practice Endorsement - 
508(h) Submission

This is to inform you that the Agricultural Conservation Innovation Center (ACIC) has

withdrawn its request for modifications to the Nutrient Best Management Practice

Endorsement.  That submission was initially submitted to the Federal Crop Insurance

Corporation Board of Directors (Board) at its August 12, 2002, Board meeting (Board

Memorandum No. 665; Exhibit No. 2115).  On October 17, 2002, ACIC officially

withdrew their request to modify the program.  A copy of that letter is attached.

Attachment

FCIC:RMA:DianaMoslak:10/17/02:Bod.InfoMemo.N-BMP.Modifications.ACIC.W-
Drawal.doc

USDA is an Equal Opportunity Employer

United States
Department of
Agriculture

Federal Crop
Insurance
Corporation

1400 Independence
Ave, SW
Stop 0801
Washington, DC
20250-0801


